From: William C Bradbury

To: SENR Exhibits
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I AM A STRONG SUPPORTER OF SB 1507. We need a price on carbon to encourage a move away from fossil
fuels and toward renewables for our climate and our health. I’m hoping Oregon joins this regional effort.
My Best,

Bill Bradbury

1256 Newport Ave. SW
Bandon, OR 97411
bbsalmon@mac.com


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

